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Site Notice
Please note that it is the intention of

Sunderland City Council

To Demolish:
Barnes Dining Hall
Mount Road
Sunderland
SR47QF
The applicant has made application for determination in respect of the proposed demolition, to the local planning authority, the City of Sunderland, Development Control, Economy and Place, P.O. Box 102, Civic Centre as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required to the method of demolition and any proposed restoration of the site.

Demolition is expected to commence on:  19 July 2021
Signed…WB…………………………………….
Wayne Barron
(Applicant for Demolition)
Date:  07 June 2021.
